
 
 

 
UAN User Notes 
December 10, 2019 

UAN VERSION 2020.1 

 
UAN version 2020.1 is being mailed Thursday, December 12, 2019.  You should receive 
your copy by mail within a few days.  Version 2020.1 is our end of the year release, and 
it must be installed to advance the UAN application from year 2019 to year 2020.   

OHIO CYBERSECURITY WORKSHOP FOR LOCAL GOVERNMENTS 

This is not a UAN event however, the Ohio Department of Administrative Services has 
asked us to pass this invitation to all UAN clients. 

To help improve the cybersecurity posture of Ohio local governments, the Ohio 
Department of Administrative Services Office of Information Security and Privacy, 
CyberOhio, and the National Governors Association are partnering to host a one-day 
cybersecurity workshop. Ohio local government leaders are invited to a one-day event 
on December 17th to cover basic methods of computer security. 

Computer security is a critical concern for private and public organizations alike. While 
criminals continue to look for ways to make money by exploiting computer system and 
workforce weaknesses, following basic procedures can go a long way toward reducing 
exposure. 

This workshop is free to Ohio local government leaders and will focus 
on using the Center for Internet Security (CIS) Basic Security Controls, 
one of the security frameworks adopted by the State of Ohio for 
agencies. There are 20 controls, the top six of which are considered 
basic and the most critical. CIS reports that fully implementing these 
basic controls will stop 85% of cybersecurity threats. The workshop will also feature 
presentations by representatives of the Ohio National Guard and Ohio Homeland 
Security. 

For additional information on the workshop and to register visit the DAS Office of 
Information Security and Privacy website. 


